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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 027 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 12/04/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
I noticed that your DXC Technology iLab Dep Pathology system clinical system expired in 2019-06-
01. Has it been renewed since then? Is it annually renewed?  
 
We have completed a further short term extension of our DXC Laboratory Information 
Management System (LIMS) whilst preparing for our LIMS replacement project which is now 
underway. 
 
There will be a competitive process for procuring a replacement solution. 
 
 


